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07 November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Re: Academy Reopening Wednesday 08 November 2023 

We are delighted to inform you that the academy will REOPEN tomorrow for normal service. Our 
internet provider has managed to implement a level of service that will enable us to access basic 
systems required to operate safely.  

Once again, we apologise for the inconvenience caused by the closure and will continue to work with 
our supplier to ensure lessons learnt from this experience are fully embedded into our future resilience 
plan.  

Take care, and we are looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow as normal. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr. M Van Lier 
Principal 
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